
From: Stephen Goldfinch <stephen@goldfinchwinslow.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/1/2014 1:08:20 PM 
Subject: Fwd: RFI comments

Attachments: Governor Jindal - Louisiana - 6-20-14.pdf 
ATT00001.htm
Meeting Agenda 16-17 JUL 2014.pdf 
ATT00002.htm

Katherine,
We had a great meeting with oil and gas representatives this week in Louisiana. I hope y'all have
received the below letter from the industry inviting certain governors to this upcoming meeting. While 
I understand the governor might not be able to attend, I think it's important that we send a 
representative. If she doesn't intend on going, I would like to recommend Dr. James Knapp from 
USC (the preeminent expert in these matters in SC) and Bill Crowther from the Georgetown 
Economic Alliance. Both have been deeply involved in getting the oil/gas business' attention drawn 
to Georgetown. Please pass this info along to the necessary parties.
Thanks!
Stephen

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Georgetown Alliance <bill@georgetownalliance.com>
Date: July 1, 2014 at 12:37:53 PM EDT
To: Tim Tilley <tmtilley@envirosep.com>, Alan Clemmons <clemmons1@aol.com>, Stephen 
Goldfinch <stephen@goldfinchwinslow.com>
Subject: Fwd: RFI comments

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lori Leblanc <lori@lorileblancllc.com>
Date: July 1, 2014 at 11:50:21 AM EDT
To: Bill Crowther <bill@georgetownalliance.com> 
Cc: "Ted M. Falgout" <tmf@tmfassociates.net> 
Subject: Re: RFI comments
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Hi Bill,
It was great to see you and your group yesterday. Thank you again for making the trip to
Louisiana to see Port Fourchon first hand. As promised, please find attached the letter that 
was sent to Governor Jindal with the agenda for the upcoming BOEM/BSEE meeting.
Governor Haley likely received a similar letter.

Best regards,
Lori


